
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vice-Chancellor  

Eastern & Southern African Management Institute (ESAMI).  

 

RE:  RECOMMENDATION OF MR. FRANK ABEL FOR ADMISSION TO MASTERS OF 

BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION AT ESAMI. 

Refer to the heading above  

On behalf of Amref Health Africa Tanzania, I am writing to introduce Mr. Frank Abel who is 

currently working at Amref Health Africa Tanzania as a Program Accountant. 

Mr. Frank is planning to pursue a Master’s in Business Administration at ESAMI for the 

Academic year 2022, I take this opportunity to recommend to you that he deserves to be 

admitted as he has the required qualifications and working experience of more than 10 

years. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact Amref Health Africa Tanzania, Should you need more details 

about Mr. Frank. 

I thank you in advance for your consideration  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Gaspar Jonah 

Head of Human Resource 

Amref Health Africa Tanzania. 

 


